
E-Safety and Photograph Consent

Dear Parent/Carer,

During  the  activities  at  Meltham  and  Denby  Dale  Chess  Club,  the  coaches  may  take
photographs of the event, in order to promote the club.

Please could you tick below to indicate that you give consent for photographs to be taken of
your child. Children would not be named in any photographs without your specific approval.

If you are not happy for us to do this, that’s no problem – we will  accommodate your
preferences.

We are unable to allow anybody under the age of 16 to join the club WhatsApp groups

Thank you for your support – the Meltham Juniors team

Please tick all the relevant boxes:

I am happy for photographs of my child to be taken

I am happy for photographs of my child to appear in the WhatsApp group chat

I am happy for photographs of my child to appear on the club Facebook page

I am happy for photographs of my child to appear on the club Twitter/X feed

I am happy for photographs of my child to appear on the club website

I am not happy for photographs to be taken of my child

Name of child:  ____________________

Parent/carer name: ____________________

Parent/carer signature: ____________________

Date: ____________________
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